
NOTICE 

OLD OAK SOUTHBOUND INBOUND 
ON-RAMP CLOSED 

The Department maintains and upgrades  
provincial roads. Please exercise caution during  
the construction period. Working towards a safer  

travelling experience BETTER TOGETHER. 

The Old Oak Road Inbound On-Ramp (Exit 25 
Southbound) onto the N1 (TR9/1) will be closed 
due to the removal of formwork required for the 
Old Oak West Bridge deck reconstruction:  

From: Saturday, 28 July 2018 (07:00)  

To:  Monday, 30 July 2018 (04:00) 

See reverse side of pamphlet for details of the temporary detour during 
this period.  



FB
: 

C
a

p
e

 T
o

w
n

 F
re

e
w

a
y 

Tw
itt

e
r: 

@
C

a
p

e
To

w
n

Fr
e

e
w

a
y 

i-T
ra

ff
ic

: 
w

w
w

.i-
tr

a
ff

ic
.c

o
.z

a
 

Le
g

e
n

d
: 

· 
   

   
   

P
re

fe
rr

e
d

 D
e

to
u

rs
 

   
   

· 
 

O
n

-R
a

m
p

 C
lo

se
d

 


